- The Superintendent Scholar's Award applications are now available for students in the top 5% of their class in GPS or in SAT Scores. See Mrs. Berry or Mrs. Weir in the counseling office for details.
- GSA is cancelled this Tuesday, March 12, but will be back Tuesday, March 19. We will also be meeting with cooking club Wednesday. Hope to see you there!
- ASB Officer packets are now available in the main office. If you are interested in running for an ASB position you need to fill out the entire packet and return it to the treasurer's office. All the deadlines are clearly stated in the packet. If you have any questions about what ASB entails or the responsibilities you will have, please see Mr. Birse in the cafeteria. There are 5 ASB positions: President, Vice-President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Public Relations. You can also ask them any questions you may have about the positions. If you would rather represent just your class, instead of the entire school, class elections will held in about a month.
- All returning football players there will be a brief meeting TODAY right after school in room A127.
- Enter our Summer Reading Art Contest! Winners will have their artwork used on our district summer reading brochures, and they will receive a Kindle Fire, and bragging rights! See Ms. Payne in the library for details!
- Culture night is fast approaching! Join us on March 13th, from 5:30 to 7:30 pm in the main gym. Come celebrate and recognize the beautiful diversity of our Everett community.